July 9, 1941

Dear Tayler,

Here is & very brief summary. The enly new faot suggeated
is that A's mey be more frequent in the Bouth West than in South
Eastern and Central England. I o not know how muoh attdntion it

ls worth giving to the Welsh evidence, but I have briefly summarised

it.
offering
I have written to Newton aeeus the oages.

Perhaps we may hear more later when S8tanbury hag heard fron

Dr Phelan.
Ioura sinoerely,



